
  Friday 12th May 2017 

Dates for the diary…… 

Wed 24th May    Year 6 Trip to Coventry Cathedral  

    (please make sure payments are made by 19th May) 

 

Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June  Half Term Holiday 

 

Mon 5th June   Inset Day 

Tues 6th June   Children return to school 

Thurs 8th June   General Election Day – School open as usual 

Wed 14th June   Year 4 trip to Legoland 

    (please make sure payments are made by 1st June) 

Thurs 15th June  Group and Leavers photographs 

Thurs 15th June  New class lists for September go up in reception 

Fri 16th June   Year 6 to Day of the African Child – Lillington Primary School 

    (More info to follow) 

Fri 16th June   Den Day for Save the Children (More info to follow) 

Mon 19th June   Fathers Day Breakfast (more info to follow) 

Tues 20th June  Year 5 Trip to National Space Centre  (More to follow) 

Tues 20th June 6pm Rotary Mid Summer Choir Concert – Go and support Emscote Voices 

Wed 28th June   Transition Day 

Wed 28th June  6pm New Parents meeting 

 

Wed 5th July   Sports Day -  Field events am / Track events pm 

Fri 7th July   Reserve Sports Day 

Mon 10th July  2pm Leavers show Grandparents performance 

Tues 11th July  6pm Leavers show Parents performance 

Fri 14th July   School Reports out 

Fri 14th July   Summer Fair  2.30-5pm 

Sat 15th    Emscote Day – More to follow 

Thurs 20th July  Leavers Disco 4.30-6pm £3 on the door, all welcome. 

Fri 21st July  9.30am Leavers Church Service 

Fri 21st July   End of Summer term 

 

Tues 5th Sept   Children return to School 

I have been very impressed with the behaviour and attitude in 

school this week in connection with the Sats tests. Year 6 have 

put in a fantastic effort and the rest of the school even though 

they have been in different classrooms to usual and breaks have 

been at different times they have been very accommodating and 

sensible about the changes, well done all! 

Debi Cossins 



All Saints Church Wailing Wall/ Prayer wall 

I am creating a wall of boxes, inside the church at 

10.30 am on Tuesday 23rd May. 

If any parents are free on that morning and would 

like to come and help create the wall  I would be 

very happy to see you. 

Coffee and tea with biscuits will be available.  

Some of the children from school will be visiting the 

church to see the wall on Thursday 25th June. 

We would like to have it up and painted by then. 

I look forward to seeing you. 

Margherita Finney 

 

Clubs 

There are still places available at Aspire Club on 

Tuesdays, Art Club on Tuesdays and Drama for 

Years 5 and 6 on Thursdays. Please ask in the 

office. 

 

Naming School Jumpers  

Now that the children are playing out on the field at 

lunch time it is especially important to label school 

jumpers as undoubtedly there are items left on the 

field when they come back in. It is amazing how 

many are not named ! Please write your child’s 

name on the label and we can reunite them easily. 

 

Water bottles 

Hopefully the weather is now warming up so 

children should have a refillable water bottle in 

school with them. Bottles of water are available to 

purchase for 30p from the office. 

 

Online Payments 

If you are still having trouble logging on the 

www.schoolmoney.co.uk please contact the office. 

When putting in your phone number please type 

+44 then omit the first 0 if you are having 

difficulties.  

 

New School Lunch Menu 

Country Caterers are launching their new menu 

next week, this has already gone home with the 

children (see the office if you didn’t receive a copy). 

Their new menu introduces new cast of characters - 

The Nurigang, who will feature on your menus and 

promotional posters. 

The Nutrigang are a group of 4 friends that have 

different interests and hobbies but share a passion 

for food. Collectively, each with their diverse areas 

of interest, they come together to help spread key 

messages around food, nutrition, sustainability and 

provenance as part of the complete food story. 

 

  

Piano Lessons  

Individual tuition available during school 

hours; beginners a speciality; £7-50 for 30 

minutes. Please contact school office for 

details or contact Suzanne on 07941 988 

235. 

 

Prayer Meeting 

Welcoming anyone who would be interested 

in praying for the life of the school to meet 

twice a term in the evening for prayer.  Our 

next meeting will be on Thursday 25 May  at 

8pm. Please contact Suzanne Osborn 

(suzanne.osb@gmail.com) for further 

details. 

 

Friends Readathon 

Thank you to all those who joined in and 

read for the Easter Read 

Eggsatrvaganza!  You raised an eggcellent 

£500 for resources for the accelerated 

reading programme and money towards 

tablets. Many thanks to all your sponsors 

too.  

 

Walk to School Month 

Remember that this month is Eco Club’s 

Walk to School competition! So far the 

percentage of each class walking, cycling or 

scooting are 

3KC at 60%  3AD at 74% 

4SU at 91%  4SL  at 69% 

5DW at 69%  5LC at 62% 

6VK at 75%  6MJ at 88% 

 

Remember there are prizes to be won! 

Class Attendance for 
April 

Lates 

3KC 96.8% 1 

3AD 94.7% 5 

4SL 94.4% 2 

4SU 93.2% 6 

5LC 96.2% 2 

5DW 97.8% 4 

6MJ 97.5% 1 

6VR 96.5% 1 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/
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MAJOR FEATURE FILM CASTING FOR 

WARWICKSHIRE X2 BOYS AGED 8-11YRS 

OLD  

Nina gold, casting director of  star wars vii, 

game of thrones, the martian and many more 

high profile projects, is scouting for  new talent. 

The little stranger 

Directed by the brilliant Lenny Abrahamson 

("Room", "Frank" and "What Richard Did"), this 

is a whipsmart adaptation of Sarah Waters 

gothic novel set in Warwickshire post WWII 

where a country doctor makes friends with an 

old gentry family of declining fortunes.  

 Shooting will commence mid July 2017 in 

England. 

 We are holding auditions in Warwick 

Saturday 13th May  

 We are looking for a charismatic and highly 

intelligent 8-11 year old boy to play the role of 

YOUNG FARADAY. 

 ALSO a young boy who could look 

malnourished and poorly around 10yrs old for 

another interesting role. 

 If you would like to be considered for an 

audition please email us ASAP! 

 Email Kate Bone at info@ninagold.co.uk 

Send a recent pic , your full name, 

School/college, age, DOB and contact details  

titled: “LITTLE STRANGER- WARWICK 

CASTING- BOY “ clearly in the subject header 

 We look forward to hearing from you! 

 



Khalsa Juniors FC urgently want to hear from budding young goalkeepers at U8 & U10 age 

groups 

In youth football we are very much encouraged to coach young players to try all different positions so 

that they can find areas of football that they are comfortable with and so that they can get an 

understanding of the complexities of each position that teammates may be in.  

So with that in mind we at Khalsa Juniors FC are looking to encourage a young goalkeeper and help 

train them to leverage the best of their abilities. We have some excellent FA qualified coaching talent 

now at the club that can help bring this talent to the fore , so please pass the word to friends, 

colleagues and family. 

  

Many Thanks 

Khalsa Juniors FC(Leamington Spa) 

Contacts: 

Nav Bains (nsbains@sky.com) U8’s (Born between 01/09/2008 – 31/08/2009) 

Amrit Johal (amritjohal13@yahoo.co.uk) U10’s (Born between 01/09/2006 – 31/08/2007) 

 

 

 

 

“IRON ON” School clothes labels 

15 Name Labels - £1.99    

25 Name Labels - £2.99    +  £1.50 Postage and Packing  

50 Name Labels - £4.99  www.labelcreating.co.uk 
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mailto:amritjohal13@yahoo.co.uk
http://www.labelcreating.co.uk/

